
 

 
 
 
 
April 10, 2013 
 
 
 
Mr. Dave Fumerton, District Manager  
York Durham District Office 
Ministry of the Environment 
230 Westney Road South, 5th Floor 
Ajax, ON  L1S 7J5 
 
Dear Mr. Fumerton: 
 
RE: Durham/York Energy from Waste Project 

Submission of February 2013 Complaint and Inquiry Logs 
MOE File No.: EA-08-02 

 
The Regional Municipality of Durham and The Regional Municipality of York (York) are pleased 
to provide the Durham York Energy Centre February 2013 Complaint and Inquiry Logs.  A copy 
of the February 2013 Call Centre Log, Internet Traffic Report and Project Team Direct Contact 
Log are attached.  During this time there were no inquiries or complaints from municipalities 
within York. 
 
We trust that this meets the Ministry of the Environment’s expectation.  If you require additional 
information, please contact the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 

Mirka Januszkiewicz, P.Eng. Laura McDowell, P.Eng. 
Director, Waste Management Director, Environmental Promotion 
The Regional Municipality of Durham and Protection 
 The Regional Municipality of York 
905.668.4113 ext. 3464 905.830.4444 ext. 5077 
Mirka.Januszkiewicz@durham.ca Laura.McDowell@york.ca 
 
LW/ms 
 
c. S. Thomas, District Supervisor, Ministry of the Environment 

S. Elford, Senior Environmental Officer, Ministry of the Environment 
G. Battarino, Project Officer, Ministry of the Environment 
Energy from Waste Advisory Committee (EFWAC) 
D. Kelly, Regional Clerk, The Regional Municipality of York 
D. Bowen, Regional Clerk, The Regional Municipality of Durham 
 

Encl. 




